
March 1st, 2021 

  

Re: Treetop Children’s Centre 2021 Summer Camp Programs  
  

Dear Treetop Parents and Guardians,  
  

Treetop Children’s Centre is pleased to offer School Age and Kindergarten Summer Camp 

Programs for 2021! Our Summer Camp Programs will be run on a weekly basis starting the 

week of June 28th with the last week of camp starting on August 30th, 2021. Please note that 

we will be following comprehensive COVID policies and procedures and all Toronto Public 

Health guidelines. 

 

Treetop’s Summer Camp Programs reflect our centre educational philosophy and ongoing 

commitment to providing high quality care at affordable costs with a summer camp experience. 

In order for us to appropriately plan the program calendar, and determine whether we need to 

cancel specific weeks due to low enrollment, we are asking families to register for summer 

camp program weeks no later than April 30th, 2021.   
  

Why choose Treetop’s Summer Camp Programs?  

• Treetop’s programs are facilitated by qualified Registered Early Childhood Educators who 

have Standard First Aid and CPR training plus Vulnerable Sector verification. Extensive COVID 

health and safety procedures will be followed according to Ministry of Education and Toronto 

Public Health guidelines. 

• Our programs benefit from a maximized staff to child ratio of 1 to 13 for the Kindergarten 

program and 1 to 15 for the School Age program.  

• Daily hours of operation are from 8:00 a.m. to 5:45 p.m.   

• Nutritious hot lunches, morning and afternoon kid-friendly snacks are included (courtesy of 

Real Food For Real Kids). Meals and snacks have been reviewed by a Registered Dietician.  

• Our program will include a variety of online virtual workshops, creative arts, science 

exploration and sporting activities. Every week there will be a sports day, a water play day, 

and science day, construction/building day and creative arts day. A full detailed program 

calendar will be available for our campers and their families by June 1st, 2021. 

• Most importantly, your child(ren) will be engaged and enjoy fun filled weeks in a familiar 

environment with many of their friends. The school facilities (ie. gymnasium) are exclusive to 

Treetop Children’s Centre during the summer months.  

• ALL Treetop summer camp rooms are fully air conditioned! 

  

 



 

 

 

How do you register for Treetop’s Summer Camp Programs?  

• Complete the attached registration form(s) by the registration deadline of April 30th, 2021. 

One form must be completed for each child.  

• A deposit cheque dated April 30th, 2021 for $50.00 must be included with the registration 

form.  

• Children completing Grades SK to Grade 5 in June 2021 should register in the School Age 

Summer Camp Program.  

• Children completing Preschool or Junior Kindergarten in June 2021 should register in the 

Kindergarten Summer Camp Program.  

 

What registration and cancellation policies should you be aware of?  

  

• Space is limited and children will be registered on a first come first serve basis.  

• A child is not considered registered until a registration form is completed/submitted, and a 

deposit of $50.00 is received.  

• Fees will be charged in June for the total weeks your child will be attending. 

• Treetop Children’s Centre reserves the right to cancel specific weeks due to low enrollment. 

Families will be notified by email no later than June 1st, 2021 any weeks that will be cancelled. 

A full refund will be issued for any weeks that are cancelled by Treetop Children’s Centre.  

Please feel free to contact us if you have any additional questions.  

Hope to see you this summer!  
  

Sincerely,  

Amy O’Neil, Centre Director                                                                                                                          



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


